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New Asian Studies Course

https://www.pugetsound.edu/academics/departments-and-programs/undergraduate/asian-studies/


offered Spring 2020

IPE 350 The Political Economy of
Gender and Sexuality in China

Professor Yige Dong, Barnett Chair of
Contemporary China Studies, will offer a new
course for Spring 2020: IPE 350.

While scholarship on the political economy of
contemporary China is usually focused on the
regime's economic institutions in relation to its
political processes, this course invites students
to use analytical tools in political economy to
examine some understudied yet important
issues in the field: family, gender, and sexuality
since the beginning of the People's Republic
(1949) to the present.

Study Abroad in Japan IES
Program Presentation

November 1, 4:30-5:30pm
Wyatt Hall, Room 226

Attend this information meeting to learn about
IES study abroad opportunities in Japan.

New Asian Studies Course
offered Spring 2020

MUS 321 Music of South Asia

Professor Ameera Nimjee will offer a new
course for Spring 2020: MUS 321.

The course explores some of the music
traditions that hail from South Asia - a region
defined by the countries of India, Pakistan, Sri
Lanka, Nepal, Bangladesh, Bhutan,
Afghanistan, Maldives, and their diasporas.
The course studies music and some of its
inextricably linked forms of dance and theater
through the lens of ethnomusicology, where
music is studied with respect to its complex
intersections with culture, daily life, and
society.

Chinese Innovation Forum
Recap

Congratulations to Professor Lotus Perry for

https://www.pugetsound.edu/news-and-events/events-calendar/details/chinese-innovation-forum/2019-10-25/


hosting a successful Chinese Innovation
Forum!

The forum hosted Puget Sound students as
well as over 70 Chinese language educators,
many of whom were visiting from out of state.

This year's theme focused on Advocacy and
Leadership. The keynote speakers, Prof.
Jianhua Bai and Mr. Chris Livaccari, lectured
on theme-based language teaching in the
21st century and next-generation leadership in
K-12 Chinese language education.

Japanese Film Series Part 3:
Penguin Highway

November 20, 6:00-8:30pm
Wyatt Hall, Room 201

Aoyama, an intelligent and inquisitive fourth
grader, embarks on a journey to discover the
reason behind the sudden appearance of
penguins in his town. He teams up with a
woman from the local dentist’s office, after
learning she is the source of their mysterious
arrival.
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